

PART 1 PRONUNCIATION (5 questions)

Choose the word whose primary stress is placed on the second syllable.

1. A. gravity B. alien C. prediction D. oxygen

Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of the main stress in the following question.

2. A. machine B. image C. rescue D. robot

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

3. A. alien B. space C. strange D. planet

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

4. A. game B. faster C. safety D. cake

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

5. A. exciting B. living C. gravity D. billion

PART 2 USE OF ENGLISH (12 questions)

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

6. Eddie can dance _____ than Lucy.

- A. good B. bad C. well D. better

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

7. The red robot is moving _____ the white one.

- A. slower than B. more slower than C. slowly than D. more slowly than

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

8. He was _____ to his friend when the teacher called his name.

- A. talk B. talked C. talking D. talks

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

9. Where _____ at the end of the month?

- A. will they go B. they will go C. were they going D. they go

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

10. The robot can _____ the faces and voices of different people and respond to their commands.

- A. listen B. react C. recognize D. create

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

11. The new model runs _____ than the old model; you can barely hear it running.

- A. more quiet B. quieter C. quietly D. more quietly

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

12. Without _____, there would be no force to keep objects on the ground.

- A. energy B. resource C. gravity D. strength

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

13. I _____ home from work late one night when a strange light _____ in the sky.

- A. was driving / was appearing B. drove / appeared C. was driving / appeared D. drove / was appearing

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

14. Robots can search for people after earthquakes _____ than humans can.

- A. faster B. slowly C. slower D. quickly

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

15. If we check our tests _____ carefully, we can get higher scores.

- A. much B. more C. a lot D. well

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

16. The farmer _____ in the field when he saw a UFO.

- A. is working B. was working C. worked D. works

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:

17. NASA is now working hard to _____ whether there is life on Mars.

- A. discover B. collect C. experience D. accept

PART 3 WORD FORMATION (3 questions)

Write the correct form of the given word.

18. iPhone 14 has one of the most _____ chips nowadays.

(POWER)

Write the correct form of the given word.

19. The boy made a(n) _____ report of a UFO hovering above his house. Nobody believed him.

(BELIEVE)

Write the correct form of the given word.

20. Many UFO _____ have been recorded by the United States government.

(SIGHT)

PART 4 ERROR RECOGNITION (2 questions)

Find the underlined part that needs correction in the following question.

Question:

21. The robot Eve is moderner than Wall-E in the movie "Wall-E".

A. is

B. moderner

C. in

D. movie

Find the underlined part that needs correction in the following question.

Question:

22. In my dream, I talked to an alien from another planet by a very strange language.

A. In

B. to

C. from

D. by

PART 5 READING (5 questions)

Read the three texts. For each question, choose the correct robot. (5 questions)

Matthew

This robot is perfect for many tasks in the home, unless you live in a house with several floors. It can quietly clean, do the washing-up, or sort clothes and put them in the washing machine. One problem is that it cannot move easily from room to room. It often tries to leave a room through the window, for example.

Olly

This is the perfect robot if you live in a large place on several floors. It takes a few days for the robot to learn all the rooms, but then you can go out and leave it to do all the housework, upstairs and down. It's probably good to go out when it's working, because it makes a lot of noise moving around.

Suzie

If you want your robot to be your friend, this is probably the best one to choose. It learns your likes and dislikes and is good at cooking. It will also be nice to your friends and family. It only has to see someone once and it remembers them. It can make polite conversation, too, but you have to move it on special wheels when you want it in a different place. Cover your ears when you move it.

Questions:

23. Which robot can climb stairs?

A. Matthew

B. Olly

C. Suzie

24. Which robot can speak?

A. Matthew

B. Olly

C. Suzie

25. Which robot is very quiet?

A. Matthew

B. Olly

C. Suzie

26. Which robot navigates well?

A. Matthew

B. Olly

C. Suzie

27. Which robot recognizes people?

A. Matthew

B. Olly

C. Suzie

Combine the sentences using the given word.

33. We were driving down the hill. A strange object suddenly appeared in the sky.

→ WHEN _____

Use the given words or phrases to make a complete sentence.

34. I / terrified / see / unknown flying thing / which / look like / alien spaceship / other day.

→ _____

Put the words in the correct order to make a correct sentence.

Question:

35. Keywords: there/naturally/Venus's gravity/is/can walk/we/. /similar to/Earth's,/Because

→

Combine the sentences using the given word.

36. The new model is thinner and lighter. However, its camera quality is not as good.

→ BUT _____

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

37. Colin saw a strange disk-shaped flying object on his way home.

→ WHEN _____

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

38. All the students in my class cleaned the floor more slowly than a robot. (QUICKLY)

→ A robot _____

Put the words in the correct order to make a correct sentence.

Question:

39. Keywords: live comfortably/People/without/and technology/. /modern science/cannot

→

Use the given words or phrases to make a complete sentence.

40. Astronaut Neil Armstrong / step down onto/ moon / July 20th, 1969 /.

→ _____